
 

Local Notice to Mariners 
 

 
Local Notices to Mariners may be amended or withdrawn at any time. Check Southampton VTS Website for the latest list of 
notices in force. Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure 

that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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Number 25(T) of 2025 07/01/2025 

 
Fireworks Display 09th January 2025 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that fireworks will be displayed in the vicinity of the Gymp Buoy starting 
at approximately 17:15 on the 09th January 2025. The display will last approximately 10 minutes. 
 
Fireworks will be displayed from the barge “WILCARRY 300”. Mariners are to maintain a 200-meter 
exclusion zone around the WILCARRY 300 barge at all times. 
 
Information can be requested from “Southampton VTS” on VHF Channel 12. Southampton VTS will 
broadcast warnings and information as appropriate on VHF Channel 12. 

 

 

 
 

 
This notice will be self-cancelling on completion of the fireworks display. 

 
Steven Masters, 
Harbour Master 

https://www.southamptonvts.co.uk/Port_Information/Notices_to_Mariners/

